December 21, 1936

Dear Mr. Robinson:

Chairman Landils has asked me to
reply to your letter of December 16, 1936.

Mr. Lendis appreclstes your offer
to discuss certain importsnt problems
with him in the lirht of your experience,
but regrets that the prescfure of other
obligations will meke 1t impossible for
him to do so. If you will communicate
with Mr. Erneest Angell, Regional Admini-
gstrator of the Securities and Exchange
Comniesion for the region comprising New
York, Pennsylvania and New Jersey, with
offices at 120 Broadway, New York City,
perhaps he will be able to arrange such
an interview with you.

Very truly yours,

Milton Katz
Exeoutive Aselistant
m to the Chairman

George P. Roblnson, Eeq.

c/o George P.Robinson and Co., Ine.
165 Broedwey

New York, N. Y.
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